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Dear Parents/Carers 
Archbishop’s Visit to St Elizabeth’s Church 
The Archbishop will be visiting St Elizabeth’s Parish on Sunday 12th May.  He 
will be celebrating mass at 9.30am and it would be wonderful to see as many 
members of the school community in church as possible.  Please make every  
effort to attend.  Thank you. 
 
School Website 
Our new school website is now live.  It is far more user friendly than the  
previous version and also has a Twitter feed to allow you to follow our school and 
see what is happening.  Content is still being added to the new site so please 
bear with us whilst this is done.  To follow us on Twitter, our whole school name 
is @stelizcps 
You can also follow your child’s year group by following @stelizcp(add year group
– n,r, 1 etc) e.g. @stelizcp1 
 
Smoking at School Gates 
Please can we ask that people do not smoke outside the school gates as children 
and adults are finding it difficult to get onto the yard.  We thank people for  
following council rules and not smoking on the yards, but just ask that they 
smoke further away so people do not have to walk through the crowds and 
smoke.  Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Pizza Hut 
Last week, both of our Reception classes went to Pizza Hut to learn how to make 
their own delicious pizzas!  Each child got to make a pizza of their own to take 
home with them.  Unfortunately for the teachers, they didn’t get to make one!  
We would like to thank all of the children for their excellent behaviour and also 
like to thank Pizza Hut for having us. 
 
Windmill Farm 
A big thank you to Mrs Fraser for organising a fantastic trip for all Y1 children 
to Windmill Farm.  The children had a fantastic time and learned lots of new  
information to help them with their school work.  Thank you also to the many 
people who gave up their time to support the children on the trip.   
 
Testing Periods 
Y2 are currently completing some tests which they must take as part of govern-
ment procedures.  We keep the tests as low key as possible to ensure that the 
children are as relaxed as possible. 
Y6 will sit their SATS tests next week.  As part of the test week, we offer all 
children in Y6 a free breakfast.  Please ensure that your child has an early night 
and arrives early for their breakfast as this puts them in a relaxed state of 
mind before they begin their work.   
All we ask of each child is that they do their best.  After the testing period, we 
will lay on some special treats for them to thank them for their hard work. 
 
 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


